
From: Jaclyn Rossetti
To: John Long
Subject: Memo for CBS Films Application
Date: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:33:16 PM
Importance: High

To accompany CBS Films application:
 
Additional Notes from City Staff:
Please note that the attached map will be revised due to the fact that parking is allowed on one side
 of Curtis St. for much of the area in question. The applicant is in regular contact with
 Communications, Traffic & Parking, and Police, and will continue to work closely with them and with
 the Ward Alderman to ensure the least amount of inconvenience to residents and businesses. If and
 when application is approved, the applicant will engage neighbors in a variety of ways to meet their
 needs and ensure they are aware of the specifics of the filming, though there is not expected to be a
 large impact as the filming will be done indoors. Traffic will not be impeded, and as this is a daytime
 shoot there should be no noise or other major disruptions.
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